PBIS for Substitute Teachers

Dear MEMS Substitute,

Welcome to our school and thank you for joining us for the day!  This is TEAM Millbrook’s second year as a Positive Behavior Intervention Support (PBIS) school.  We wanted to share a little information with you about PBS to help you have a great day.  

PBIS is the way we do business at MEMS.  This means that we reinforce the behaviors of students who are following our school expectations and provide support in a positive manner to the students who may need extra assistance in following school rules and expectations.   For example, if you are walking students in the hallway and one child begins to run, you might say, “We walk in the hallways, Little Johnny.”  This is a way to positive correct behavior rather than saying, “Stop running in the hall!”  Don’t forget to reinforce students who are following expectations by stating things such as, “The front of the line is doing a great job remembering to walk quietly!”  

At MEMS, we have certain school-wide expectations of appropriate behavior for all students.  These expectations represent our TEAM:

Treat others with Empathy

Exercise Cooperation

Act with Respect

Model Integrity

We have also established TEAM expectations that are specific to every common area in the school building.  Please see the attached list to see how we follow these expectations throughout the school.  
Thank you again for joining us today and thank you also for helping to support our Positive Behavior Intervention Support system at Millbrook!









Thank you,









The PBIS Team

